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March 31, 2017
To Whom It May Concern,

The purpose of this letter is to provide a recommendation for Mr. Kevin Hull. Ihave had the
pleasure to be Mr, Hull’s Supervisor during his internship. Through this experience I have seen
Mr. Hull grow from a novice intern to a practitioner with advanced clinical skill,

Mr. Hull was a School Based Therapy MSW Intern, where he provided individual therapy to
middle and high school students. Mr. Hull was eager to engage with each of his clients. Mr.
Hull has illustrated that he is well adept in providing effective therapy to each of his clients.
Independently, he has provided outreach to parents and school personnel in order to provide a
high quality of care. Mr. Hull also continuously seeks out any opportunity for training, During
supervision, Mr. Hull graciously accepts professional criticism and illustrates great insight to
each of his cases.

Mr. Hull is an asset to the River Valley Counseling Center, School Based Therapy Program, and
due to such I recommend him without hesitation. T am confident that he will be a valued asset to
your organization.

If you require any additional information in regards to Mr. Hull, please do not hesitate to contact
me at (203) 927-5687 or at RoMurray8(@gmail.com.

1-Regards,
Robert Murray, MSW{ LACSW.

School Based Coordinator.



